
 

 

CHIPPEWA VALLEY SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

BOARD WORKSHOP 
CHIPPEWA VALLEY HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM 

August 02, 2021 
 
 
 
 
President Bednard called the meeting to order at 6:02 p.m. and the Pledge of Allegiance was 
given.   
 
 
Present: Members Andriaschko, Aquino, Bednard, DeMuynck Zech, 

Pyden and Wojtowicz 
Absent: Member Sobah (Excused) 
Also, Present: Mr. Roberts, Mr. Sederlund, Dr. Blanchard, Dr. Brosky, Ms. Licari, Mr. 

Sibley, Dr. Langland, Ms. Blain, Ms. Monnier-White and Ms. Adlam  
 
 
 
Additions/Deletions - None 

 

MOTION #08/01/21 – Moved by Member Andriaschko and supported by Member DeMuynck 
Zech to approve the General Consent Agenda to: 
 

• Approve Minutes of the Organizational Meeting held on July 19, 2021. 
• Approve Minutes of the Regular Meeting held on July 19, 2021 

 
 
A roll call vote was taken.  Member Andriaschko, yes; Member DeMuynck Zech, yes; Member 
Bednard, yes; Member Pyden, yes and Member Wojtowicz, yes.  Motion carried.   
 
 
Note:  Member Aquino arrived at 6:07 p.m. 
 
 
From the Community  

 
• Mr. Joel Ruhlman (district parent) addressed the Board of Education. 
• Miss Fiona Zielinski (district student) addressed the Board of Education. 
• Ms. Rita Zielinski (district parent) addressed the Board of Education. 
• Ms. Monica Radyko (district parent) addressed the Board of Education. 

 



 

 

Board Workshop - 

 
The Educational Services Department presented to the Board of Education the 2021-2022 
Instructional Priorities for the district, which included the following topics: 
 

● Guaranteed and Viable Curriculum 
● Reading 
● Social-Emotional Learning and Support 
● Technology to Support Learning  

 
 
Mr. Scott Sederlund (Assistant Superintendent, Business and Operations) presented 
information regarding  the ESSER funds.  He brought the Board of Education up to date on how 
the district has already used the funds and how going forward with a 3-year plan, the ESSER 
funds will be used to support district curricular/instructional priorities. 
 
 
Superintendent Roberts recognized the Educational Services and Business Departments for 
putting together a comprehensive team and goals for the 2021-2022 school year. 
 
 
Of and By Board Members 
 

● Member Aquino appreciates the work being done by the Educational Services 
Department.  Ms. Aquino added she would like to see Board Workshops subjects 
pertaining to Board Member relationships.   
 
 

● Member Bednard suggested looking into board workshops presented by the Michigan 
Association of School Boards (MASB). 

 
 
MOTION #08/02/21 – Moved by Member Aquino and supported by Member Andriaschko to 
adjourn the meeting.  
 
A roll call vote was taken.  Member Aquino, yes; Member Andriaschko, yes; Member Bednard, 
yes; Member DeMuynck Zech, yes; Member Pyden, yes and Member Wojtowicz, yes. 
Motion carried.   
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:25 p.m. 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 

Elizabeth Pyden, Secretary 
Board of Education 


